Waterman, Robert - WHD
e e ey

From: Joel Mosier <jmosier@edwardscenter.org>
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 2:33 PM

To: WHDPRAComments

Subject: 14c changes

| am reviewing a letter regarding potential changes to the process of applying/reapplying for a 14c wage

certificate. There is a link noted on the letter, but when | type that into my browser, it says that the page is not found
(see screenshot below) and it takes me to your home page. | cannot find the info that outlines the changes that you are
soliciting feedback for.

Can you assist?
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Thanks,

Joel

Joel Mosier

Director of Business Operations
Edwards Center Inc.

Edwards Enterprises

T 503-466-2171 x103 | F 503-466-0463
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